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Range Improvement Fund Drive 

We would like your help! If you or a friend would like 
to make a donation to the club’s Range Improvement 
Fund and can donate a minimum of $100, you will 
receive an investment gift. The Green Valley Rifle & 
Pistol Club will present you with a Genuine Piece-Type 
Silver Dollar made in the 1920s as well as a Limited 
Edition Certificate. These coins are in great condition 
and come in a protective case. They make a great 
addition to your collection or investments, and they 
make great gifts for kids or grandkids. This is a great 
opportunity and allows the club to match grants and 
gifts offered to update all of the ranges as well as the 
improvement of existing ranges at the Hallsville Range, 
as well as the continuing updates at the Columbia 
Range. If you would like to make a donation please 
contact Range Fund Chairman, Don Martin, for more 
information (2207 Oak Cliff Drive, Columbia MO 
65203). Forms can be found on the club website. 
 
The 2013 Fundraising campaign will likely run on into 
the new year. It is progressing well but we are still short 
of our goal of $20,000. For anyone who has contributed 
already, we thank you, especially at this time of 
economic uncertainty. For those who have not been 
able to at this time we would ask you again to help out 
if at all possible. Please also pass this on to anyone you 
know who may be interested in contributing to this 
great cause. 

 

Member Accomplishments 

Many of our members travel across the state and 
even across the country for many different 
reasons: competitions, hunting, family vacations. 
If you have a recent experience or 
accomplishment you would like to share with our 
members, please email your story (pictures 
welcome!) to amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com or 
you can mail it to the club post office box 
(address on page 2). Each month we will feature a 
new member story. Remember, accomplishments 
or events do not have to be shooting related. 
Also, this column will feature shout-outs and 
thank yous. If you would like to recognize a fellow 
member for all of their hard work on a project or 
at the range, please send those stories to the 
contact above.
 

mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com


Range Updates 

Range Upgrades are progressing on schedule. To 
date most of the heavy work has been completed 
and concrete poured for the mover ranges in 
readiness for the new target systems due to be 
installed early spring. The new systems will mount 
the running gear for the moving targets at ground 
level out of sight behind a protective wall. This 
means there will be no wires or foot ropes to get in 
the way of day to day use of the ranges making 
them available to all of our members, the 
competitive disciplines, Law Enforcement and other 
training institutions. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
Action Target, MidwayUSA and the NRA for their 
contributions the range development project. 
Without their support these improvements would 
not have been possible. We would also like to thank 
our membership for first of all putting up with the 
inconvenience of the earthworks and also for their 
generous donations to our 2013 fundraising 
campaign. Last but not least we would like to thank 
Emery Sapp’s and Jim Woods who have done most 
of the heavy work to ensure this project stayed on 
track. 

 

Range Closures 

Lower Mover will be closed until the installation of 
the rail mover system has been completed. 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month 

Action Pistol 

Wednesday, January 1, 2014 

Saturday, March 15, 2014 

Bianchi Cup 

Wednesday, May 21 – Saturday, May 24, 2014 

Chapman Academy 

Saturday, April 12, 2014 

High Caliber Training & Tactics 

Saturday, January 11, 2014 

Saturday, February 8, 2014 

Saturday, March 8, 2014 

Impact Firearms Training (IFT) 

Saturday, January 25, 2014 

Saturday, January 22, 2014 

Saturday, March 29, 2014 

Suarez International 

Saturday, April 19 – Sunday, April 20, 2014 

Tim Oliver’s Learn To Carry 

Sunday, January 12, 2014 

Sunday, January 26, 2014 

Sunday, February 9, 2014 

Sunday, February 16, 2014 

Saturday, March 1, 2014 

Sunday, March 9, 2014 

Saturday, March 22 – Sunday March 23, 2014 

Saturday, March 30, 2014 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, March 22, 2014 

All unlisted disciplines have completed their seasons 

See Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

 

 

CHAPMAN PHILOSOPHY 
SHOOTING FROM STRENGTH, MOVE 

QUICKLY, SHOOT CAREFULLY AND 
USE COVER WHEN AVAILABLE 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 

- PAGE 2 - 

Newsletters will be published quarterly and will 
be posted on the club website and Facebook 
page. 

http://www.gvshoot.com/

